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                                                                                                                                                              Bangalore
From,                                                                                                                   
Dr.S.T.Girisha
Senior Asst. professor,
Department of Microbiology and Biotechnology
Bangalore University, Jnanabharathi campus,
Bangalore-560056

To,
The Editor
Research in Biotechnology

Sub: Submission of Research article titled “Strain improvement of an endophytic fungal spp. for biodiesel production” for publication in your esteemed journal

Dear Sir,
All the material used in the article is original, that no part has been published or submitted for publication elsewhere, and all authors have agreed to the submission. The authors accept that both scientific and ethical issues (e.g. copyright) are their own responsibilities. I declare that the study was performed according to the international, national and institutional rules considering animal experiments, clinical studies and biodiversity rights and they are in agreement with the Publication Ethics and Publication Malpractice Statement.
The corresponding author is Dr.S.T.Girisha, Senior Asst.prof, Dept. of Microbiology and Biotechnology, Bangalore University, phone no: +919448439030, E-mail:stgirisha@gmail.com.
First author:  Mr. Ravikumar.K, Department of Microbiology and Biotechnology, Jnanabharathi Campus, Bangalore University, Bangalore - 56, India, phone no:+919964001775, Email:kravikumar777@gmail.com.
Second author: Mrs.Mrunalini.B.R, Department of Microbiology and Biotechnology, Jnanabharathi Campus, Bangalore University, Bangalore - 56, India, phone no:+919880026838, E-mail:mrunasonu@gmail.com

                                                                                                                         Thanking you,
                                                                                                                         Yours Sincerely,
                                                                                                                         Dr.S.T.Girisha
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